
NNSWLHD: Operations Assistants 
Progression 

Dear Member, 

The HSU has been advised in writing by Northern NSW LHD that they have reviewed 
all Operation Assistants, and those that should have progressed to a Senior 
Operation Assistant have been identified and advised of their progression. 

The Progression is to be backdated to 3 September 2019, however if your 5-year 
anniversary as an Operation Assistant was before that, back payments will be paid up to 
6 years (the statutory limit) from 3 September 2019. 

The Health Employees (State) Award provides the following: 

Provided that an assistant who has served five (5) years in the classification and is 
certified by the hospital as competent to assist in any type of surgical operation, shall be 
entitled to be classified as Senior. 

If you have any queries with the process or you haven’t received notification of your 
progression, please contact HSU Organiser Peter Kelly via peter.kelly@hsu.asn.au. 

In unity, 

Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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